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PRESIDENT PRO TEMPORE 
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March 6, 2001 

Mr. Robert C. Morrison 

Chair of the Faculty 

East Carolina University 

140 Rawl Annex 

Greenville, North Carolina 27858 

Dear Mr. Morrison: 

Thank you so much for your recent resolutions that you sent to my office; Resolution 
01-16 and Resolution 01-17. Thank you for your suggestion on ways in which state 
government can operate more efficiently and use taxpayers’ dollars more wisely. I value your 
input and greatly appreciate your taking the time to communicate your ideas to me. e 

Again, thank you for this resolution and your advocacy. If you have any further 
questions concerning these matters, or any other issues of concern, please feel free to contact 
this office. 

Wishing you the best in all your endeavors, I am 

Sincerely, 

LI 
“ Marc Basnight 

IST DISTRICT » STATE LEGISLATIVE BUILDING *« RALEIGH, NORTH CAROLINA 27601-2808 »* TEL(919) 733-6854 FAX (919) 733-8740  


